
Portsmouth School Board 
Portsmouth, New Hampshire 

 
 

Notice of Special Invitation to the Public 
 

The Portsmouth School Board will be touring Portsmouth Alternative Secondary 
School September 23, 2008 at 6:30 PM. The School Board welcomes the 

public to attend. 
 

Notice of Public Meeting 
 

Tuesday, September 23, 2008 
Portsmouth Alternative Secondary School 

7:00 p.m. 
 

The Portsmouth School Board will hold a public meeting at Portsmouth 
Alternative Secondary School (The Old Sherburne Elementary School) on 
Tuesday, September 23, 2008.  The public meeting will begin at approximately 
7:00 p.m. A copy of the agenda can be found on the city’s web page. 
(www.citytofportsmouth.com) 
 

 


